
RETURN BY FEBRUARY 7, 2006
Please return the completed form by fax to (613) 736-3707 or send the information

requested below by e-mail to: Dasha_Pelka@hc-sc.gc.ca

Pest Management Regulatory Agency, Canadian
Horticultural Council, and Agriculture and Agri-Food

Canada (Pest Management Center)
National Crop Protection Meeting

Wednesday, March 1st, 2006  
Westin Hotel, Ottawa, Ontario

11 Colonel By Drive
Provinces I Room

Telephone: 613-560-7000
fax: 613-234-5396

Name:

Organization:

Street:

City:

Province:

Postal Code:

Telephone:

Facsimile:

E-Mail:

# of participants
attending

Name(s) of additional 
participants attending
if different from above

1

2




